
   

Our practice location is in 
the Center for Traditional 
Healing Arts, the office of 
Sean Fannin and Lori Zarr, 
at 5 Keller Street, Petaluma, 
just a few blocks from our 
D Street office. You will find 
the office entrance through 
the second doorway at the 
side of the building. Our of-
fice is on the second floor in 
room 3.

PRACTICE LOCATION

5 Keller Street Petaluma

enter here



 
 
 
 
From Marin, take Highway 101 to Petaluma, and take the first exit (Petaluma 
Boulevard South). Continue on Petaluma Boulevard for approximately two miles, 
turn left at D Street, go two blocks, and turn right on 5th Street. After two blocks, 
5th Street becomes Keller Street. Our building is number 5, it is a tan, stucco 
building, on the left. 
 
 
 
 
From Santa Rosa, take Highway 101 to Petaluma, and take the first exit 
(Petaluma Boulevard North). Continue on Petaluma Boulevard for approximately 
four miles. Go over Washington Street and take the next right, Western Avenue. 
Continue on Western Avenue two blocks and turn left onto Keller. Our building is 
number 5, a tan, stucco building, on the right. 
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